
City of Coppell, Texas

Legislation Text

255 E. Parkway Boulevard
Coppell, Texas 75019-9478

Consider approval of a professional services engineering design contract with BGE, Inc., to design
the Emergency Water System Interconnects with the City of Lewisville and City of Grapevine; as part
of the water system redundancy plan; in the amount of $425,960.00; as provided by 2020 Bond
Proceeds; and authorizing the City Manager to sign any necessary documents.

Fiscal Impact:
The fiscal impact of this item is not to exceed $425,960.00, as provided by 2020 Bond proceeds.

Staff Recommendation:
The Public Works Department recommends approval.

Strategic Pillar Icon:

Sustainable Government
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